
From: Russell, Merlin
To: "Rick J. Stebnisky"
Cc: Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com; Keith Morrison; Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com; Knauss, Elizabeth
Subject: RE: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of Field Activities
Date: Thursday, November 06, 2014 2:35:00 PM

Rick,
 
Notification received.  Be sure to send in an abandonment report once you are finished.
 
merlin
 

From: Rick J. Stebnisky [mailto:rstebnisky@ectinc.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 2:06 PM
To: Russell, Merlin
Cc: Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com; Keith Morrison; Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com; Knauss,
 Elizabeth
Subject: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of Field Activities
 
 

Hello Merlin: 
 
Per Rule 62-780.222 F.A.C., please be advised that field activities are scheduled for the referenced
 Safety-Kleen facility in Tampa, FL.    
 
Specifically:  On Friday 11/14/2014, the six existing groundwater monitoring wells at the facility will be
 abandoned in accordance with Paragraph 7 in the SRCO.
 
Thank you.... Rick
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